
West L.A. Sanitation Has Retirement
Party for Two
■ On Sept. 10, the West L.A. Sanitation Yard threw a retirement

party for two departing
Refuse Collection Truck
Operators: James Pryor
and Marion “Spike” Ross.

Pryor has been with the City for 34
years. Ross has been with the City for 19
years.

Of the two, only Spike Ross was able to
attend.

Below are photos of the reception.

A banner notes James Pryor’s 34 years of service as a Refuse Collection Truck Operator.

A banner notes Marion “Spike”
Ross’s 19 years of service as a
Refuse Collection Truck Operator.

Superintendent Sal Miranda concludes his
closing remarks with congratulations and
thank you.

Superintendent Sal Miranda awards Marion
“Spike” Ross (left), pictured with his wife, a
certificate commemorating 19 years of service
as a Refuse Collection Truck Operator.

Wortham Briscoe, Committee Chairperson,
presents gifts on behalf of the West LA
Sanitation Facility.

Mr. and Mrs. Ross enjoying the reception.
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